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Beaumont Primary School Vision 

 

The Beaumont family endeavors to create a love of lifelong 

learning, grow healthy resilient minds and develop aspira-

tional future citizens. Our children will make a difference by 

leading by example, showing tolerance and compassion 

within a diverse world and being an active and valuable 

part of society. 

 
Beaumont News! 

 
As this busy term continues and we approach July, we thought 

we would share some staffing news and information with you… 

 

 We are delighted to announce that Mrs Dixon  is expecting a 

baby! I’m sure you will join with us in wishing her lots of health 

and happiness as the Beaumont family continues to grow! 

 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs S Williams to the Beaumont 

family from September to take up the position  of School Busi-

ness manager.  

 

We are also welcoming a new teacher from September. Mr 

McLoughlin will be joining our teaching team and is very excit-

ed to meet his new class in the up and coming moving up 

day!  

 

 

Please see below, the teaching teams for September! 

 

Parent Partnership 

Please note, our up and com-

ing Parent Partnership  meet-

ing is being held in school on 

11th July @9.00am.  

Keeping Children Safe 

The new Keeping Children 

Safe in Education has just 

been published and we are 

currently reviewing any 

changes. These will be imple-

mented on the children’s re-

turn in September. 

Governor Impact 

Last week our Chair of Governors, 

Mrs Leach, met our School Im-

provement Partner and discussed 

what a successful year it has been 

at Beaumont! We also look forward 

to welcoming the Governors into 

school again on 13th July for their 

annual Governor’s day! 

 



Health update 

Lots of parents have been asking about 

Miss Wilkinson, who has had an operation 

this week.  She is doing really well and is 

hoping to make a speedy recovery  and 

be back in school as soon as she can.  

Mrs Sumner will be standing in as  

SENDCo until she returns. 

Last week, the children enjoyed Sports week at Beaumont! Miss Mitchell-Yorke organised 

an amazing week of sporting fun! The children took part in an Indian dancing workshop, 

Martial arts workshops and a fabulous sports day! Thank you to all the parents for joining us 

to celebrate sport at Beaumont!  

Year Six End of Year Show! 

On Tuesday 11th July and 

Wednesday 12th July 2023, 

our Y6 Class will be perform-

ing ‘The Amazing Adven-

tures of Superstan’ for Par-

ents and family to come 

along and enjoy. We wish 

them lots of success! 

Beaumont Fair 

Don’t forget to come and join us on Sat-

urday 8th July, 11.00am - 1.30pm for the 

Beaumont school summer fair! Please tell 

all your family and friends! 



Tuesday  4th July @6.00pm New Parents  welcome meeting 

Tuesday 4th July  Year 5 Mosque Trip 

Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July Industrial action—School closed 

Thursday 6th July  PSA Non-Uniform Day—KS1 donate cakes  and KS2 donate gifts please 

Thursday 6th July  Road Safety Ambassadors to visit Town Hall 

Thursday 6th July Cricket Tournament 

Saturday 8th July @11.00am—1.30pm Beaumont Summer Fair 

Tuesday 11th July @9.00am Parent Forum 

Tuesday 11th July Year 2 class trip to the seaside 

Tuesday 11th July @6.00pm Year 6 production “Super Stan” 

Wednesday 12th July  Year 2 Mosque Trip 

Wednesday 12th July @9.00am Year 6 production “Super Stan” 

Friday 14th July Y3 class trip to Rivington Pike 

Friday 14th July Year 4 “Stay and Sew” parent session 

Friday 14th July Reports out to parents 

Monday 17th July  Moving Up Morning 

Monday 17th July  Beaumont’s Got Talent! 

Tuesday 18th July Year 6 Take Over Afternoon 

Wednesday 19th July  New Reception Children to visit 

Wednesday 19th July  Year 6 trip to Airvault 

Wednesday 19th July @3.00pm—4.30pm Moving On Moving Up Disco 

Thursday 20th July @9.00am Leaver’s Assembly—Year 6 parents welcome 

Thursday 20th July @2.00pm School Finishes For Summer 

 Summer Term Dates for your Diary 

Year Six Residential! 
Year 6 had the most amazing time on their residential at the Anderton Centre last week! They 
challenged themselves physically and mentally and learnt lots of new skills! Their behaviour 
was exemplary and their memories will last a lifetime! Thank you to Mrs Dixon, Miss Brindle and 

Miss Sullivan for all their help! 

 



Watch this space! Halal lunches coming soon 

to a school near you! 


